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SUMMER MATH LEARNING PRACTICE – MIDDLE AND HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 
June 2023 
 
Dear Linden Families, 
 
In an effort to maintain the learning growth from this past school year, it is encouraged that your 
child continues practicing his/her math skills during the summer months. 
 
Research shows that intentional practice of math skills will help students reach mastery of 
required material and increase their ability to use facts and operations easily and accurately 
(fluency).  There may also be skill areas or knowledge that students need to strengthen 
(reinforce) or build upon further through enrichment opportunities.  Time spent working on 
mastery, reinforcement, and enrichment will greatly benefit all students. 
 
The Linden Public School District has developed extensive lists of resources by grade and/or 
subject for students in grades 6-12.  These resources include specific lessons on Khan Academy 
(khanacademy.org), a free website for Mathematics.  Once on the site, students can sign up as a 
“Learner” by entering their date of birth and providing an email address.  Students may complete 
these optional lessons (choose “Courses” from the drop-down menu) at their pace and at their 
level (Grades 6, 7, 8, Algebra I, Geometry, Algebra II, etc).  
 
Thank you for your support in helping our students be better prepared for an exciting and 
rewarding 2023-2024 school year. 
 
If you have any questions regarding summer math practice, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at rmolinaro@lindenps.org. 
 
Wishing you an enjoyable summer! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard S. Molinaro 
Director of Mathematics 
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